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Boil Water Notice Issued for Neighborhoods in north Newport 
 
Newport, Ore. – A boil water notice has been issued for neighborhoods on the north end 
of Newport due to the loss of water pressure in the distribution system that occurred during 
the coastal power outage on Monday, Feb. 24. Potentially harmful bacteria may be 
present in the water supply for the identified areas, which may lead to illness if used or 
consumed. Impacted areas are listed below and highlighted on the attached maps: 
 
West of Hwy 101: NW 54th, NW 55th to Meander, Rocky Way to Lighthouse Drive  
 
East of Hwy 101: NE 54th, Lucky Gap, NE 55th, 56 Court, NE 57th Street 
 
Longview Hills Private System 
 
Customers in these areas should bring water to a rolling boil for one full minute, allow the 
water to cool before using, and store the cooled water in a clean container with a cover. 
Customers should use boiled water that has cooled or bottled water for: 

• Drinking 
• Brushing teeth 
• Washing fruits and vegetables 
• Preparing food and baby formula 
• Making ice 
• Cleaning food contact surfaces 

 
Residents and businesses in all impacted areas have been notified in person by Newport 
Public Works or the private system manager. You may contact the City of Newport at 574-
541-0649 if you are unsure if you are impacted. This boil water advisory is a precaution. To 
limit risk to health, customers should follow the instructions contained in this advisory. 
 
General guidelines on ways to reduce the risk of infection by contaminants in drinking water 
are available from the EPA Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1-800-426-4791, the Oregon Health 
Authority, Drinking Water Services at 971-673-0405, or email 
infodrinkingwater@dhsoha.state.or.us. 
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